
 

 

 
To: Presidents of the National Member Societies 
 Secretaries General 
 
cc: Offices National Societies 
 Spanish Orthopaedic and Traumatology Society (SECOT) 
 
 
 
Zurich, 12 June 2012  
 
 
 
 
Travelling Fellowship Spain – fall 2012 
 
 
Dear Presidents,  
Dear Secretaries General, 
 
We are happy to announce the EFORT fall travelling fellowship 2012 which will be held in 
Spain from 11 to 17 November 2012 and includes the cities of Barcelona and Madrid. 
 
Attached to this letter you will find the preliminary scientific programme including all further 
information regarding accommodation, social events, meeting points, etc.  
 
We now would like to kindly ask you to nominate your candidate who will be participating in 
the travelling fellowship by 31 July 2012 at the latest. We would appreciate if you sent 
us her/his full contact information and ask her/him to complete the enclosed master CV 
(Curriculum Vitae). 
 
By nominating one candidate for the EFORT fall travelling fellowship, you help us achieving 
our main goal for the fellowships which is: 
 

“To enhance and unify orthopaedic training, continuous medical education  
and knowledge transfer among Europe.” 

 
The former travelling fellowships were very appreciated by all participating fellows. We think 
that it is a great opportunity for our young colleagues to create new personal bonds and to 
improve mutual understanding, collaboration as well as unity of all national associations of 
orthopaedics and traumatology in Europe. 
 
In our point of view this is an excellent chance for the fellows and it is our duty to support 
them. 



 

 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us directly, if you need further information. We look 
forward to an excellent travelling fellowship and would like to thank the Spanish 
Orthopaedic and Traumatology Society (SECOT) for organising the EFORT fall travelling 
fellowship 2012. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your nomination for the travelling fellowship and would 
like to thank you in advance for your kind collaboration. 
 
With our best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Philippe Neyret    Nina Nürnberger 
EFORT Member at Large     EFORT Head Office 
Chairman Travelling & Visiting Fellowships   Manager Administration & HR 
philippe.neyret@efort.org     nina.nuernberger@efort.org 
 
 
 
Annexes: Master Curriculum Vitae  
  Programme Travelling Fellowship 
  Aims and Rules of the Travelling Fellowship 
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